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From: alan fox 

Sent: 03 January 2025 14:25

To: Planning

Subject: 2024/5383/P Bacton towers

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

I note I have missed the brief window to submit objections on line.  

However I wish to register my strongest objection to this scheme that will blight the neighbourhood.  

What is it with Camden and tower blocks. ? Why do you persist in blighting the borough with these 

monoliths? 

What Camden needs is low rise social housing not grandiose vanity schemes that only foreign investors can 

afford.  

And you always ignore the infrastructure needs when you press ahead with these over-developments . 

 

Why did you encourage the developer to trash the initial low rise plan and give tacit agreement to this 

massive enlargement? 

 

Alan Fox 

   

 

 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented 
automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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